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Transport for NSW is upgrading Taree Station as 
part of the Transport Access Program. The 
upgrade will provide a station that is accessible to 
those with a disability or limited mobility, 
parents/carers with prams and customers with 
luggage. 

What work are we doing? 
Over the next month the following works are also 
scheduled to occur: 

 Completion of concrete works in the car park 
and bus stop 

 Completion of all asphalt works in the car park 

 Commencement of soft and hard landscaping, 
including installation of pavers to the station 
precinct area 

 Finishing works such as installation of handrails, 
balustrade and tactile indicators 

 Commencement of fit out works such as 
installation of plumbing, electrical, mechanical 
and security fixtures 

When and where we’ll be working 
Standard construction hours are from 7am to 6pm 
Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm Saturdays, 
excluding public holidays. We will continue to 
notify nearby residents and businesses in advance 
if we need to work outside these times. 

Completed works 
To date the following has been achieved: 

 New stormwater drainage  

 Changing the slope of the platform at the coach 
ramp and breezeway entry points to the station 

 Upgrading the electrical distribution board 

 Completed all demolition works 

 Completed tiling works to the bathrooms and 
ticket office 

What will this mean for you? 
 Changes to traffic conditions: Asphalt 

works will occur over two shifts - traffic 
control will be on site to manage traffic and 
pedestrians.    

 Temporary parking restrictions: Ten 
temporary parking spaces have been setup 
along Olympia Street. The permanent 
spaces will re-open in stages as work is 
completed. 

 Temporary relocation of station facilities: 
the ticket office has been temporarily 
relocated to the western building, with 
temporary amenities available at the 
western side of the station building. 

 Increase in construction traffic: vehicles 
will be accessing the construction area via 
the construction gate at the eastern end. 

 Temporary change to platform access: 
access will be available from the Sydney 
end of the platform or the car park near 
Marathon Street. 
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 Intermittent periods of high noise: 
equipment used will include generators, 
trucks, gurneys, circular saws, jack 
hammers, a crane or cranes, compactors, 
excavators, and various hand and power 
tools. Measures to reduce noise will be 
implemented including turning equipment 
off when not in use, positioning equipment 
as far away from properties as possible, 
using non-tonal reversing beepers, and 
stopping work for respite periods. 

Project Completion 

The project is scheduled to be completed mid-
year, weather permitting. 
 
 

 


